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Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara

9 May 2013

Ms Gladys Webster
fyi-request-836-5a29bc81@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Webster
Official Information Act request

Thank you for your request of 16 April 2013 asking for information under the Official Information Act
1982. You have asked for the number of assessments of sensitive claims clients undertaken by four
psychiatrists.

ACC needs an extra 10 working days until 28 May 2013 to enable the consultations necessary to make
a decision on your request. This extension complies with Section 15A of the Official Information Act
1982.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me at loren.bennett@acc.co.nz .

If you're still not happy, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman. You can call them
on 0800 802 602, 9am to 5pm weekdays, or write to:

The Office of the Ombudsman
P O Box 10 152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours sincerely
e
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Loren Bennett
Advisor, Government Services
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